
I{arnilton
Dear Huskies: ( Major Midget White)

On behalf of the Staff at Parkdale Arena ( Randy & Kathryn), we would like

to take this time to thank your team for over all being the most cleanliness and

respectful group this season and exercising pride that hopefully inspires devotion

in others.

We see you have the alliance championship this week and would like to thank

your team with a lunch on us with a "Little Caesars" gift card to show our

appreciation for your continued support, we take notice in teams who take pride

in their arena and once again are thankful for your help.

Cheers and Good luck in the alliance championship O

Sincerely Parkdale Arena Staff

(Randy & Kathryn)


